
 

BMS Letter of Thanks  March 2020 

Burnaby MoreSports Society 
Burnaby MoreSports Society (BMS) creates sustainable community sport programs in Burnaby neighbourhoods, 

so that all children and youth have an opportunity to develop fundamental life skills and a love of sport. 

 
March 11, 2020 
 
Sent By E-Mail 
 
Attn: Chair & Members of the Executive Committee of Council 
c/o Nikolina Vracar 
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 
 
Dear Councillor Dhaliwal & Executive Committee of Council, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Burnaby MoreSports Society (BMS), I am writing to thank 
you for allowing us meeting time on March 4th to present to you about our organization and its 
work in support of our grant application to the City of Burnaby. 
 
If there is further information you require about the presentation itself or clarification on the 
discussion points that followed it, please contact me, or in my stead, the BMS Board President, 
Dallas Smithson, who was part of our delegation at the meeting. 
 
Thank you again for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Glenn Boyle | Executive Director 
Burnaby MoreSports Society 
 
100-4460 Beresford Street 
Burnaby, BC V5H 0B8 
Tel: 604.431.0400 x 115 
director@burnabymoresports.ca 
burnabymoresports.ca 



Burnaby MoreSports Society 
Burnaby MoreSports Society {BMS) creates sustainable community sport programs in Burnaby neighbourhoods, 

so that afl children and youth have an opportunity to develop fundamental life skills and a love of sport. 

March 31, 2020 

Councillor Sav Dhaliwal 

Chair, Executive Committee of Council 

c/o Office of the City Clerk 

City of Burnaby 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC VSG 1M2 

Dear Councillor Dhaliwal & Executive Committee of Council, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Burnaby MoreSports Society (BMS}, I am writing to thank 

you for your letter of March 12 informing us of a grant of $5,000 from Burnaby City Council in 

support of the Burnaby MoreSports Out-of-School Sports Program (grant request #20.09). 

The City of Burnaby's financial assistance is much appreciated and we will continue to recognize 

the City's contribution towards the sports recreation, mentoring and leadership opportunities 

we deliver for hundreds of marginalized young people and their families in our community each 

year. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn Boyle I Executive Director 

Burnaby MoreSports Society 

100-4460 Beresford Street

Burnaby, BC VSH 088

bu rna bymoresports. ca
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